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October 23, 2018 
 

 

Mr. Hugh Davies 

JLD Napa Valley Ag Land Preservation Fund 

811 Jefferson St. 

Napa, CA 94559 

 

Dear Mr. Davies:  

 

 Thank you for your recent donation of a sign honoring the 50th anniversary of the Ag 

Preserve. The sign will be placed in an appropriate location on Silverado Trail, south of 

Hardman Lane, and will help educate the public on this important achievement in 

preserving our beautiful valley for generations past, present, and future.    

 

 It is the primary goal of the Napa County General Plan to protect the Ag Preserve, 

and we look forward to having you update this sign at 100 years as well! Your ongoing 

support of this mission is appreciated.  

 

 Thank you again. We invite you to visit the site for the unveiling of the sign when it 

is ready.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Brad Wagenknecht 

Chair of the Board of Supervisors 


